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Summer 2012 Newsletter

Next Neighborhood Meeting — July 19th 7:00 p.m. — Latte Da Coffee Shop

Dates to Remember

July 14,9 a.m. -
Coffee Talk @ Latte Da
July 19, 7 p.m. -
Quarterly Meeting @ Latte Da
July 21,12 pm.-
Picnic, Franklin Park
Sept 15,9 a.m. -
Coffee Talk @ Latte Da
Oct. 13 - Newsletter
Oct. 25. 7 p.m. -
NWNA Mtg. Franklin Elem.

*Latte Da, is at 205 E. 39th St.

NW Neighborhood Association

President: Dave Kammeyer
Email: dkammeyer(@comcast.net

Vice President: Chuck Pierson
Email: chucknwna@gmail.com

Co-Vice President: John Jenkins
Email: javajenkins@bugnout.com

Treasurere: Stacy Mortensen
Email: stacym7857(@q.com

Secretary: Don Houston
Email: donhouston13@hotmail.com

City of Vancouver

Neighborhood Police Officer:
Drue Russell (772-1491)

Code Enforcement: 487-7810

Office of Neighborhoods:
Judi Bailey (487-8608)

Neighborhood Picnic in
Franklin Park on Saturday,
July 21°!

The Northwest Neighborhood Picnic is scheduled for Saturday, July

21st at Franklin Park. We will have a large barbeque and 4 additional

picnic tables for the day. Bring something to cook on the grill and a
salad or dessert to share. The Neighborhood Association will provide
soft drinks, chips and condiments for hamburgers and hot dogs. We
ask that each family bring either a salad or dessert to share.

Folks willing to help, please contact Marguerite Matusak at 693-1396
or Dave Kammeyer at 694-3420.

The picnic starts at 12:00 pm. and lasts until 3:00 or so, depending on
how long you all want to stay & visit. Pat Jollota, our resident story

teller. will be there and hopefully will have a story or two to share.

[t is a great time to meet new neighbors and to renew old friendships!

Hope to see you there!
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